November 3, 2009

California Department of Community Services and Development
ATTN: Sam Benabides

P.O. Box 1947

Sacramento, CA 95812

RE: DOE WAP ARRA Contract 09C-1808, A1l
Dear CSD Staff:
In accordance with CSD Guidance DOE WAP ARRA No. 005 issued October 30, 2009,
El Dorado County is electing Option 2 and will wait for the re-issuance of a new
Amendment 1 to DOE WAP ARRA Contract 09C-1808, incorporating new language
provisions to be released in 30 days, to execute said Amendment. It is understood that
direct service activities may not be performed until a contract amendment is executed.
Sincerely,

O

Daniel Nielson
Director of Human Services
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